TOWN OF READSBORO
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD
PUBLIC HEARING

RICHARD J. LAJEUNESSE
APPLICATION NO: 2017-2007

A Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 12t 2017 at 6:00 pm, at the
E. J. Bullock Building, Main Street, Readsboro, VT, to hear Zoning Permit
Application No. 2017-2007 for Applicant Richard J. Laleunesse. Application is
being made for a Change of Use from one non-residential use to another non-
residential use. This property is located on West Hill Drive in the Rural Residential
District.

Written notice has been sent to all owners of all properties adjoining this property

by Certified Mail, Return Receipt Requested. A copy of the application may be
seen at the Town Clerk’s Office in Readsboro, Vermont.

Priscilla Margola, Clerk
Development Review Board

Posted August 23™ and 30, 2017




